
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on April 15, 2014 from Mrs. Rebecca Wilson 
of Service Sanitation requesting the following records: 
 

 
- Copies of all quotes submitted to the SD U-46 to supply portable 

toilets for the 2014 school year. 
 
The request was approved on April 16, 2014.   
 
 
The responding documents were e-mailed to Mrs. Wilson on April 
16, 2014. 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


